Letter to Environmental Engineers and Scientists
Dear 

I am writing this note to encourage (Co. or Agency name)’s environmental engineers and scientists to join the American Academy of Environmental Engineers and Scientists (AAEES).  The Academy offers certification and membership categories for all levels, from interns to senior leaders and is the only organization offering Board Certification for Environmental Engineers and Environmental Scientists.  I would like (Co. or Agency name) to be recognized as a leader in our profession by increasing the number of employees who are certified or on their way.

Satisfying the requirements and becoming Board Certified is the ultimate goal, but less experienced environmental engineers and scientists may join the Academy as a Member on their way to certified status.  You may consider doing this if you are not yet eligible for certification. 

I urge you to go to AAEES’s website at www.aaees.org to learn about the organization, benefits of membership, and how to join.  You can sign up at AAEES to receive periodic information and to purchase an application for certification.  For more information, contact Ms. Susannah Walz at SWalz@aaees.org or call 410.266.3311.
Thank you for considering this matter that is of importance to (Co. or Agency name).  I am confident that your participation in AAEES will benefit you, both personally and professionally.

Sincerely,

